Parent Message — Nov. 11, 2021

1. This is a reminder that selected students will be writing the Literacy Test on Thursday,

November 18 (next week).

- Only students who have been contacted and know that they are writing that day
come to school

- Areminder that detailed test information is listed on the AVSS website, including
practice test information, when students can leave the school after the test, etc.

- Students who are not writing the Literacy Test DO NOT come to school on the
18th. They are to log into their classes electronically on the 18" and complete
work that they have discussed with their teacher ahead of time — including
students in the Transitions Room.

- Students in Developmental classes should come to school on the 18t

2. There has been a noticeable improvement in the choices our students are making, but |
am going to continue to ask for parent/guardians to help repeat the message we have
been announcing to students for a few weeks:

*Please be respectful by staying off our neighbours’ property during the school
day

*Also remember that once you make the choice to leave school property during
school hours, you are responsible for your own actions. The best place for you
to be is in school at all times.

3. Teachers will be submitting MIDTERM REPORT CARD MARKS next Tuesday, November
16 - and that means two things:
a) NOW is the time for students to submit all missing or late assignments in time for
them to be included on the report card mark
b} Report cards will be out to parents/students shortly after the 16" — stay tuned for
more details



